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Date: 15 September 08 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 

Announcement: Email Address change from @nxp.com to @ssmc.com 
Complete migration by 1st November 08 

 
We would like to inform you that SSMC is migrating from Lotus Note to Outlook Exchange for better IT 
support efficiency and to achieve a more optimum infrastructure to service our customer. Along with the 
mail client migration, our domain name will be changed. SSMC’s email address will also change from 
@nxp.com to @ssmc.com.  
 
To our valued customers, this milestone will have no impact to SSMC’s business by way of working, 
confidentiality and security policies. As before, SSMC remains as a joint venture of NXP and TSMC. 
 
As our valued customer, you will continue to experience the professionalism, integrity and business 
excellence of SSMC supported with the same level of secured IT infrastructure/ Information Security 
Management System and the interaction with customers with the same confidentiality.  
 
The implementation will start in phases. To ensure smooth transition, all communication @nxp.com will 
automatically be diverted to the new address until 31 October 2008. Upon 1 November, we will cut over 
completely to the new mail address. 
 
 We thank you for your continued support.  For additional queries, please contact: 

Name: Ida Ho, Marcom 
 Tel:   +65-62487685 
 Email: ida.ho@nxp.com /  ida.ho@ssmc.com (from 1 November 2008) 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ivan Hee 
Vice President, Business Operations 

 
Systems on Silicon Manufacturing Company Pte. Ltd. 
A joint-venture of NXP Semiconductors, TSMC  


